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To all members of our unit. 

 

Dear Comrades, 

 

Sub: IBA’s attitude towards Retiree’ Associations. 
 

IBA in their letter dated.06.09.2019 addressed jointly to Sri.K.V.Acharya, Joint Convener, 

CBPRO and Sri.S.C.Jain, General Secretary, AIBRF have categorically stated that they 

have no mandate to discuss with the Retirees Associations of the issues relating the 

Retirees matters. This is in response to the letter written on 02.09.2019.  

 

However CBPRO & AIBRF jointly taking up the matter with the Conveners of UFBU to take 

up the issues of Retirees during the Bi-Partite talks with IBA. 

   

CBPRO & AIBRF have jointly written a letter to the Convener of UFBU regarding the 

renewal of Health Insurance Policy, which is due to expire on 31.10.2019. 

 

The IBA letter dt.06.09.2019 and CBPRO & AIBRF letter dt.05.09.2019 are attached for the 

information of the members. 
 

  

 

       
 

B.Lakshminarayana 

     Hon.Secretary. 
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 Dated: 05.09.2019  
 

Com. Sanjeev K Bandlish  

Convener, UFBU  

 

Dear Comrade,  

 

Sub: Renewal of Group Medical Insurance Policy for Bank Retirees  

For the year 2019-20  

 

We wish to kindly refer to our letter dated 2.9.2019 sent to Shri Sunil Mehta, Chairman IBA 

regarding the above. We had already forwarded the same letter to you requesting you to take 

up the matter with IBA so that a workable and affordable Medical Insurance Scheme can be 

brought out for the year 2019-20.  

 

It is understood that Medical Insurance Scheme is being finalised by the IBA both for Serving 

and Bank Retirees. We have given number of suggestions to UFBU & IBA both expressing and 

explaining the concerns and anxieties of the Bank Retirees about the final shape of the Medical 

Insurance Scheme. In view of the expectations, concerns and anxieties of the Bank Retirees, we 

wish to have an audience with the UFBU leadership to discuss in depth so that the Scheme can 

be worked out suiting the requirements of the Bank Retirees. As we understand that UFBU 

leadership is holding a meeting in Delhi on 11th September, 2019 we wish to avail this 

opportunity to meet UFBU leaders on that date at a time convenient to you.  

 

We will be highly obliged if the time and venue is advised to us and we are hopeful and 

confident that issues can be sorted out in respect of the Medical Insurance Scheme and you 

will succeed in impressing the IBA to finalize the Medical Insurance Scheme in line with the 

requirements and expectations of the Bank Retirees. 

  

Thanking you,  

With Regards,  

Yours Comradely,  

 

(K V Acharya)   (S C Jain)  

Joint Convener, CBPRO  General Secretary, AIBRF 

mailto:acharyavedavyasa46@gmail.com
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